Join the 4-H Fashion Leadership Board

Contact: Marjorie Baker, extension associate for clothing and textiles 
The Kentucky 4-H Fashion Leadership Board is looking for a few good teenagers with a passion for style, clothing and fun.
The Fashion Board is open to individuals who will be in the ninth through 12th grades during the 2015-2016 school year. Applicants must be working on a 4-H project in a fashion-related area.
The young people selected will have the opportunity to improve their personal skills and gain awareness of the variety of available fashion industry-related careers. These young leaders will promote 4-H fashion projects within their home county and must participate in family and consumer sciences day at the Kentucky State Fair in August.

This past year was the first year for the board. Board members met throughout the year to learn about all aspects of the fashion industry including design, fashion illustrations, product development, production, fabric identification and quality assessment. The group taught three workshops at 4-H Teen Summit about apparel and textiles. They are also in charge of planning, scripting and leading educational sessions during the 4-H Fashion Revue, which is their capstone project in June. The revue gives young Kentuckians the opportunity to model their clothing creations.
New board members will be announced during 4-H Teen Conference in June and their term will begin in July.

For an application, contact the (YOUR COUNTY) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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